
Cross Arthurlie Parent Council Meeting 6th October Minutes 

 

Correspondence 

Connect newsletter emailed out 

 

Treasurer Report 

Balance as last month £1131.64 – audited books will be presented at AGM on 

November 

Fundraising 

There was discussion around fundraising going forward and how a different 

approach needs to be taken this year given Covid restrictions. There was 

discussion around celebrating Halloween in school on the Friday as a treat for 

pupils, Mrs MacDonald is to take this forward in school and will work with staff 

and pupils to ensure some fun is arranged. PC will cover the cost of a small 

treat for pupils again tbc. 

A fundraising chat group will be set up to enable further discussions around 

fundraising ideas. 

 

HT Update 

See attached 

 

AOCB 

Tea and Talk for mental health awareness set up for Friday 9th at 1pm for any 

parents who might want to join for a chat. 

 

Next Meeting will be the AGM 3rd November when all positions within PC will 

be vacant and require to be filled. 


